
MARYPORT TOWN COUNCIL

Minutes of the Council Meeting held on Monday 11 October 2021 in the Council
Chambers, Town Hall, Maryport at 7.00pm.

Present

Councillor S Ashworth Councillor B Copeland
Councillor Mrs A Kendall Councillor P Kendall (Chairman)
Councillor W Pegram Councillor Mrs L Radcliffe
Councillor Ms C Slater Councillor Ms S Stamper

In Attendance

P Bramley, (Clerk)
Mrs L Douglas, (Clerk)

27/21 Apologies for Absence
Apologies for absence were received from Councillors G Hampson, P Mallyon, Mrs C
McCarron Holmes, J Newton, Ms C Tindall, Mrs J Wood & M Wood.
Resolved that it be agreed to accept an application for on-going non-attendance at
Council meetings for twelve months from Councillors Mrs J Wood & M Wood, due to
their continued ill health.
.

28/21 Declaration of Interests
None received.

29/21 Requests for Dispensation
None received.

30/21 Minutes of Meeting held on 12 July 2021
Resolved that the minutes of the Council meeting held on 12 July 2021 be confirmed
as a correct record & signed by the Chairman.

31/21 Co-option
Resolved that it be noted that Allerdale Borough Council Electoral Services had
received no call for an election for the vacant seat on the Council representing the
Ewanrigg Ward & that the Council not seek to co-opt at this stage pending the
outcome of the Maryport/Flimby Community Governance Review.
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32/21 Mayor’s Announcements
The Mayor presented a report setting out actions he had carried out since his last
report:

● Attendance at Aspatria Town Council Mayor’s Civic Service
● Attendance at Allerdale Borough Council Mayor’s Civic Service
● Presentation at each of Flimby & Maryport Schools to present certificates of

recognition for their efforts during the covid pandemic
● Presentation to various organisations in the area of certificates of recognition

for their efforts during the covid pandemic
The Mayor reported that arrangements for Remembrance Day were underway & that
assistance from members with the poppy appeal would be very welcome. He
reported that the Reverend Susan McKendry would be retiring shortly & commented
on the good work that she had done in the area since her appointment.
Resolved that the report be noted & that the Council write to the Bishop & Susan
McKendry to thank her for her contribution to the community.

Following the meeting, a meeting of the Planning Economic Development Committee
took place.

Signed .................................................

Chairman

Date .................................................
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